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ACCIDENT REPORTING 
 

The Holdenville Public School District strives to maintain a safe 
environment for all employees, students, and visitors.  In the event an 
accident of any kind occurs, the site administrator or employee’s 
supervisor should be notified immediately.  The site 
administrator/supervisor should then notify the superintendent of the 
accident. 
 
If the accident should involve personal injury, an accident form should 
be filled out and any relevant notes concerning the incident recorded 
as soon as possible. 
 


